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Even though it still feels like summer, Fall is upon us.  Here are a few items 

that need either a reminder or a clarification. 

 

SCHEDULED TRASH REMOVAL DAYS 

Recently there was a second incidence when the trash was not picked up on 

the scheduled trash day.  It was mentioned before that if they do not show 

up by 8:00 pm we are requesting that you return your trash containers to the 

inside of your garage to prevent them from getting knocked over and 

scavenged by animals.  This is also a reminder about trash left out in plastic 

trash bags overnight.  Please, never leave a plastic bag of any kind of 

garbage out over night because of the attention and destruction caused by 

animals.  This was not done by a few owners both times.  You should return 

your items back outside the following day and if they don’t show up that day 

then return all items again to your garage until the next scheduled pickup 

day. 

 

HAZARDOUS WASTE DISPOSAL FACILITY 

If you have old paint cans or other hazardous waste items you need to 

remove from your home or garage you can take them to the facility at 6120 

Glades Cut-Off Road, Fort Pierce.  Please call 772-462-1768 or visit their 

website at www.stlucieco.gov for more information. 

 

POOL RULES REMINDER 

Please remind your guests as well as everyone in your family that the only 

drinking liquid allowed at the pool is water and never in a glass container. 

 

CLARIFICATION REGARDING SIZE OF INSIDE AIR VENT FILTER REPLACEMENT 

The size needed to the interior ceiling vent is 19 1/8 x 19 1/8.  It’s a special 

order at Home Depot and Lowes often has a pleated style in stock. 
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CLUBHOUSE WEEKLY GAME RETURNS 

As of September 1st, Bingo has returned to Wednesdays at 7:00 p.m. in the 

clubhouse. 

 

LADIES LUNCHEON 

The September ladies’ luncheon has returned to Mondays and the next one 

is on September 13th at 11:30 a.m. at Thirsty Turtle Seagrill located at 2825 

SW Port St Lucie Blvd. 

 

TROPICAL EAST WEBSITE REMINDER 

If you ever want to read a TEC Talk or any of the Association’s documents, 

including Rules and Regulations, go to www.tropicaleasthoa.com for 

reference. 

 

 

The next monthly board meeting is on September 14 at 10:00 a.m. in the 

Clubhouse. 

 

**************************************************************** 

The Tropical East Homeowners’ Association announces the passing of Anne 

McIntire, wife of past HOA President Al.  We all send our condolences to Al 

and his and Anne’s family. 

**************************************************************** 

 

 

Here’s some better jokes…I hope: 

 

Q.  What’s the best thing about Switzerland? 

A.  I don’t know, but the flag is a big plus. 

 

Q.  Did you hear about the mathematician who’s afraid of negative          

numbers? 

A.  He’ll stop at nothing to avoid them. 

 

Q.  Why do we tell actors to “break a leg?” 

A.  Because every play has a cast. 




